www.rrha.com

MEDIA ALERT

Contact: Angela D. Fountain, Vice President of Communications and Public Relations
0.(804) 780-4167 | M.(804) 718-5876

Date: September 1, 2022

Meet RRHA's New CEO Steven Nesmith

--Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at 10 a.m. @ Baker Senior Apartments--

WHEN: Tuesday, September 6, 2022
10 am.

\WHERE: Baker Senior Apartments, 100 West Baker Street, Richmond VA 23220
Rear courtyard entrance
In the Gilpin Court Community

WHAT: Meet and speak with STEVEN NESMITH, the new CEO of Richmond
Redevelopment and Housing Authority about his plans for the Agency.
Mr. Nesmith begins his tenure with RRHA on October 1, 2022.

For more information about RRHA's new CEO, visit: https://www.rrha.com/news/rrha-
board-announces-new-ceo/

For information about RRHA's current and upcoming news, events and programs, visit our
website at rrha.com or contact our Call Center at (804) 780-4200, or toll free at 1-833-750-
7742. You can also view current and upcoming news, events and activities on our social

media platforms: Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Linkedin
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